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The Governor’s and Co-Chairs’ bud-
gets will not keep pace with the level 
of enrollment growth, roll up costs, 
and other inflationary costs we are 
experiencing.

A $7.235B state allocation would 
result in a significant shortfall for the 
biennium.  The District would need to 
reduce instructional days or eliminate 
multiple Licensed and Classified FTE 
over the biennium at this funding level.  
Class sizes would further increase, and 
safety, curriculum adoptions, technol-
ogy replacement, professional devel-
opment, and other services designed 
to help our children receive an 
adequate education 
would be reduced 
or eliminated.
 

A $7.5B state allocation would result 
in our schools just maintaining our cur-
rent service level for the biennium.  

This level of funding will allow us 
to continue our current service level 
of having unacceptable class sizes, 
delay textbook adoptions and defer 
maintenance and other services to our 
children.  In short, we will survive.

A $7.875B state allocation would 
provide $2.9 million to begin to: 

•	 restore programs, 
•	 reduce class sizes, 
•	 provide professional development, 
•	 perform needed maintenance and 
	 replacement of equipment, and 
•	 provide needed classroom 
	 resources and support designed 
	 to close the opportunity gap and 
	 challenge all students to reach their 
	 potential.

- $63/
Student


